Pike Fold Community School 
EYFS Newsletter
Friday 11th December 
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We want to start with a big thank you to everybody who attended the EYFS Nativity play this week. We hope you all enjoyed our version of The Nativity. We were very pleased with all the children who worked so hard to learn their lines and the songs. They all looked fantastic in their costumes and we are sure you are very proud as well. We will be continuing to sell raffle tickets for our Christmas Raffle on Monday. The raffle will be drawn on Wednesday 16th December at 2:45pm in the Dining room. Parents welcome please enter through Community entrance on Chapel Lane. The Nativity DVD will be £3 to purchase so please let a member of staff know if you would like to purchase one. Nursery have been learning a number of the week – This week it has been number 5


	Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC – Senses
Reminder – There is a coffee morning every Friday after Main school assembly in the dining room – Everyone is Welcome and Lee Burns (Parent Governor) will be available to talk to.

Dates for Diaries –
Mon 14th Dec – EYFS Christmas Party day – Party Clothes can be worn (Final Day for Key 103 Christmas Present drop off)
Fri 18th Dec – School Closes 2pm for Christmas Holidays


Stars of the Week 
This weeks Reception stars are:
ALL children for a fantastic effort in the Nativity.
This weeks Nursery stars are:
ALL children for a fantastic effort in the Nativity.
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At Home
Ideas to help at home – 
Practise Gross motor skills, e.g. throwing and catching a ball, rainbow sticks – making and using outside.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reception – This week’s homework is all about numbers and counting groups.
Encourage your child to practise writing their tricky words The, to, I, no, go
Encourage children to write their names.
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you
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